
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 5 Children, 
                                                                  

  
Year 6 Residential 2nd - 4th October 2024 

  
We will be organising our residential for your child when they are in year six, between 
Wednesday 2nd October and Friday 4th October 2024.   
The children will stay overnight for 2 nights at the Conway Centre on Anglesey. During the 3 
days they will take part in a variety of activities including: rock climbing, kayaking, abseiling, 
orienteering, walking and problem solving.    
  
The cost of the residential trip will be £247.00, which covers accommodation, transport, 
instruction costs, meals, snacks and insurance.  If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium* 
the cost will be £123.50. If anyone anticipates that they may experience difficulties with 
payment, please come and talk to us.     
  
The residential visit can be paid in full at any time before 20th August 2024, or you can pay in 
instalments as detailed on Parent Pay. All payments are to be made through Parent Pay.  
  
We require a £25 deposit to book your child’s place which needs to be paid on Parent Pay 
by Friday 24th November 2023. 
 

Please find below the link to a PPT presentation which talks you through the information 
about the residential and the payments. The information is on our website, under Parents, 
Meetings For Parents, UKS2 Meetings: 
https://westkirby-primary.eschools.co.uk/web/uks2_meetings/619921 

 
We will be holding a meeting in the summer term 2024, date to follow, to discuss the 
residential in more detail.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mrs E Bailey  
Headteacher  
  
* Pupil Premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and 
children who have been looked after children.    
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